CHIEF OF NAVAL OPERATIONS

A MESSAGE FROM THE CHIEF OF NAVAL OPERATIONS

On behalf of the men and women of the United States Navy, it is
with great pride that I extend my congratulations to the crew of
USS JOUETT (DLG/CG-29).

USS JOUETT boasts a lasting legacy of outstanding service. From
combat operations in Vietnam, to her final deployment during Operation
DESERT STORM, USS JOUETT and her crew were vital to key strategic
naval operations.

As you celebrate the legacy of USS JOUETT and the members who
selflessly served our Country, I extend my personal thanks to each and
every one of you for your dedicated service. Your legacy and continued
support have helped shape our Navy into the world’s finest. Only by
remembering where we have been can we truly move forward.

Again, congratulations and best wishes for a memorable celebration.
Sincerely,

ONATHAN W. GREENERT
Admiral, U.S. Navy




